
Oasis Elementary 4th and 5th Graders: DO YOU LOVE TO SING?

I am excited to start OEN Chorus for the 2022-2023 school year! Last year our chorus members were able to
participate in some very exciting performances, and I am looking forward to new opportunities for this
school year!

Any 4th or 5th grade students who love to sing, and are able to commit to rehearsals, are invited to
participate. Rehearsals will be held on Tuesdays, starting September 6th, after school until 4:30 p.m. There
will be various performance dates throughout the school year as well, to be announced at a later time.

There is no audition process! Any students who enjoy singing, regardless of ability, are encouraged to join!
Parents of participating students must complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to Mrs.
Cloughen no later than Friday, August 26th.

Again, I am very excited to get started and am looking forward to a wonderful year! Please email me with any
questions you may have.

Musically Yours,

Carrie Cloughen
OEN Music / Chorus Director
carrie.freshour@capecharterschools.org
_______________________________________________________________

Return this portion to Mrs. Cloughen by 9/26

OEN Chorus Permission Slip

Student Name: ______________________________________ Grade: __________

My child, _______________________________, has my permission to participate in OEN
Chorus for the 2022-2023 school year. I understand that I am responsible for transportation to and from
rehearsals, and commit to my child attending rehearsals and performances consistently.

_______________________________________________________________
Parent Signature Date
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